
 

 May/June 2025 

 
“”WHERE LEARNING IS AN ADVENTURE” 

 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR &  

UPCOMING   

EVENTS 
May 

May 5 - 9 

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week  

May 8th & 9th  

Mother’s Day Tea Celebrations  

May 14th & 15th 

Super Hero Days 

May 26th 

Memorial Day Holiday– School is closed. 

May 27th & 28th 

Host or Hostess Days 

June 

June 11th & 12th  

Amazing Dad’s Day Celebrations 

June 17th  

KT Graduation Ceremony  

June 18th & 19th (last day of school) 

School-Wide Picnics and Bike Adventures 

June 20th 

Staff Development Day– School is closed 

June 23rd thru June 27th 

Summer Break—School is closed. 

June 30th 

Summer Session & Camps start 

July 

July 4th 

Independence Day Holiday (USA)-School is closed. 

Westminster Presbyterian Preschool 

Newsletter 

Contact us:  

Phone:  (619) 224-7403                          

Email: debbie@sdpreschool.com                   

3598 Talbot Street  

San Diego, CA  92106 

WPP Families... 

It’s the end of the year and we are getting 

ready for summer. We have enjoyed the fun 

times we have had so far! 

Summer Session begins June 30th.  We have 

our regular preschool programs planned from 

June 30-Aug. 27, as well as Kinder Camps for 

those entering kindergarten or finishing kinder-

garten for 5 weeks. 

Summer themes for Preschoolers: 

• Frolicking Food Fun 

• Under the Big Top 

• Investigation Station 

• The Storyteller 

Kinder Camp themes: 

• Animal Planet  

• Survival Park 

• My Camp’s Got Talent 

• Amazing Race 

• Fabulous Artists 

 

Note: If you have not registered for summer or 

fall, please see the Debbie for more infor-

mation. Space is limited. 



 

 Dad’s Day Bricks  

Challenge - 6/11 & 12     

Wednesday, June 11 & Thursday, June 12. 

Dads, uncles, and grandpas are invited to 

join your child at preschool for a “Building 

Bricks Challenge!”   

• Meet in Vanguard Theater (upper level) 

between 8:30– 9:30am for donuts, bagels, 

fruit, coffee. 

• You will be given a set of clues that you 

will have to follow in order to collect your 

“building bricks.”  

• Once you have found every clue, come 

back to the amphitheater and build some-

thing awesome with your bricks! 

End of School Picnics!  
June 18th - June 19th  

     It’s the time of year when we are anticipating 

summer.  So we like to end our school year with a 

school-wide picnic and riding adventure!  Every-

one is invited to this event! 

Here’s what to do:   

Pack a picnic lunch for your family. 24th 

• If you can’t attend the event, please send a 

lunch and a riding vehicle with your child on 

his/her picnic day so they can still eat lunch 

with the group. 

• Drop off your child’s riding vehicle or scooter 

(nothing motorized, please) in the lower grass 

area and safety gear.  Please fill out a name tag 

for your child’s bike and helmet.  

     A portion of the lower parking lot will be roped 

off in order for children to safely ride their vehi-

cles and will be reopened by 1:30pm. 

 

 

 

  Have a terrific summer 

“Moms, Don’t Be Late...”  

5/8 & 5/9 

This year our theme for our Mother’s Day Teas is “Alice in 

Wonderland.” In the story, Alice attended the Mad Hatter’s 

Tea Party.  We would like to invite all of the moms, aunts, 

and grandma’s to our spin on this famous tea party. 

     The parties are on Thursday, May 8th and Friday, May 

9th from 8:30 to 9:30 am in Vanguard Theater (upper level) 

located on the first level.  There will be dainty Danishes, tea, 

coffee and water.  Note: Please bring a tea cup! 

Graduation 2025 
     On Tuesday, June 17 at 6pm, Miss Dominguez’s class will have their graduation ceremony in the outdoor 

amphitheater. Here are some instructions: 

• You may want to bring something comfortable to sit on. 

• A brief reception with snacks and refreshments will follow each ceremony. 

• Attire for children: Comfortable, casual or dressy. 

• Everyone is welcome. 


